
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Domestic Hot Water Shutdown 

 
 

Location:  McKinnon Building 
 

 

Description:   As part of the McKinnon Building renovation work the boiler will be shutdown 
to complete plumbing work. There will be no hot water services available 

during this time. 
 

 

Time frame:   Thursday, August 20, 2015 between 6:00 pm – 12:00 am 
 

 
Facilities Management contact:  Nazir Jessa, Consulting Project Manager 

 
 

Email address:  njessa@uvic.ca 

 
 

Phone:  250-721-6103 
 

 

 

 


